



To: Nurses, Horizon Health Network

From: Dr. John Dornan, Regional Chief of Staff

Dr. Édouard Hendriks, VP Medical, Academic, and Research Affairs

cc: Karen McGrath, President and CEO

Date: May 14, 2021

Re: National Nurses Week

It's an honour to work alongside our nursing colleagues in Horizon and throughout NB. During National Nurses Week, our physicians and physician leaders would like to express our appreciation and thanks for the dedication, skill and care provided to New Brunswickers in need.

We are proud to be part of your team.

Sincerely,

Dr. John Dornan Dr. Édouard Hendriks